
The countdown is on for NSPCC’s Number Day at [INSERT SCHOOL]
Pupils and teachers at [INSERT SCHOOL] in [INSERT TOWN] are getting ready to make it count for children on 3rd  February 2017 by celebrating the NSPCC’s Number Day!
Pupils and teachers alike will be going head to head in our fun and engaging math’s activities including  ‘Who Wants to be a Mathionaire?’, ‘Blockbuster’, ‘Fractions Frenzy’ and ‘Tricksy Maths’, [DELETE/ INSERT ACTIVITIES AS APPROPRIATE]. We’re also going to ‘Dress Up For Digits’ and make a donation to wear an item of clothing with a number on it. [AMEND AS APPROPRIATE]
By taking part in Number Day 2017, [INSERT SCHOOL] will be helping the NSPCC to raise vital funds to protect children and prevent abuse through its projects and services, including Childline – the UK’s free, confidential 24-hour helpline and online service for children and young people – and Speak Out. Stay Safe, which sees trained volunteers visiting every primary school in every community across the UK, to talk to children about abuse and where to get help if they need it.
[INSERT NAME AND JOB TITLE] from [INSERT NAME OF SCHOOL], said: “Number day is a brilliant way to raise money for the NSPCC as it allows us to support a worthwhile cause while having fun with math’s to support children’s education. We’re excited to see what creative ideas our pupils and teachers have to celebrate this year’s event. I would encourage other primary, secondary schools and nurseries in [INSERT AREA] to get involved and support the work of the NSPCC.”
Lee Mitchell, NSPCC Head of Schools Service said: ‘It’s great to have the support and involvement of [INSERT NAME OF SCHOOL] for Number Day 2017. It’s always inspiring to see the creative ways in which pupils and teachers take part in the event.  Whether it’s through our exciting activities or ‘Dress up for Digits’,  the money that schools raise helps us in our fight for every childhood to keep children safe from abuse to allow them to focus on what's important - their hopes, their ambitions and their education.
To register your school, visit www.nspcc.org.uk/numberday where curriculum-based maths resources will be available to download.
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For further information please contact:
[INSERT CONTACT DETAILS OF SCHOOL REPRESENTATIVE]
About the NSPCC:
The NSPCC is the only children’s charity fighting to end child abuse in the UK and Channel Islands.  Using voluntary donations, which make up more than 90 per cent of its funding, the charity helps children who’ve been abused to rebuild their lives, protects children at risk, and finds the best ways of preventing child abuse from ever happening. So when a child needs a helping hand, they’ll be there. When parents are finding it tough, they’ll help. When laws need to change, or governments need to do more, they won’t give up until things improve.

The NSPCC’s ChildLine service provides a safe, confidential place for children with no one else to turn to, whatever their worry, whenever they need help. Children can contact ChildLine 24 hours a day, 365 days a year on 0800 1111 or by visiting www.childline.org.uk 

The charity’s free helpline provides adults with a place they can get advice and support, share their concerns about a child or get general information about child protection. Adults can contact the helpline 24 hours a day, 365 days a year on 0808 800 5000, by texting 88858 or visiting www.nspcc.org.uk 
